
  

 

 

                     15-09-2024 

 

 

NOTICE FOR ALUMNI 

 

 

This is hereby informed to all the B.A Pass out students (Alumni) of 

Murazar College that there is an interaction session with NAAC Peer Team on 

17-09-2024 at 4.00 P.M. so all the Alumni students are directed to attend the 

said interaction positively.  

 

 

 

   Principal 
         Murazar College 

 


